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Spring Terrace Newsletter  
Spring Terrace Public School 

Tuesday, 7 October 2014 

573 Forest Road, Spring Terrace NSW   2798   T 02 63654287   F 02 63654264      
E  springterr-p.school @det.nsw.edu.au 

Term 4 Week 1 2014 
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Awards 
Congratulations to the following award winners for the 
last week of term. Alex, Riley, Kadir, Georgia, Erjan 
Lawson, Nick and Toby. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
Primary Excursion 
The primary students leave for their Canberra Excursion 
next Wednesday, we have lots of great activities 
planned and are all looking forward to the experience. 
The balance of the excursion is due by the end of this 
week. If you would like some extra time or assistance to 
pay for this please speak to Mr Scott. 
 
A packing list will go home later in the week when we 
have a better idea of what the weather will be like while 
we are in Canberra. 
 
Staff 
Mrs Barrett will be away on leave for the remainder of 
this week. The infant’s class will have Mrs Torres until 
Friday. 
 
 
 

What’s On!! 
TERM 4 2014 
 
Week 2 Primary Excursion: Wed 15 to Fri 17 Oct 
Week 3 School Photos: Tues 21 Oct 
 

P&C: Dragon Boat Races 15th & 16th November – 
Please save the date as this is the schools major 

fundraiser. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Congratulations to Georgia on 
achieving her Distinction Award. 
Georgia always has a smile and 
joins in school and class 
activities enthusiastically. 
Georgia loves playing dress ups 
at playtime. 

Congratulations to Ellen 
on achieving her 
Distinction Award. Ellen 
is a conscientious worker 
who always does her 
best. Ellen likes to share 
her skills and knowledge 
with others and is always 
happy to help out. 

Congratulations to Skye 
on achieving her 
Distinction Award. Skye 
always does her very 
best work and always 
contributes ideas in 
class. Skye is always 
helpful and friendly 
towards other students. 

  Canteen this week:  Lis 10th Oct 2014  
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 7th October, 2014 Term 4 Week  1 

School Photos 
 

Week 3: Tuesday 21st October. The 
photos will be taken by CDP - Cliff 

Dykes Photography (the same as last 
year). 

 
• Please find attached your child’s 

individual envelope for school 
photo ordering. If you wish to 
have a family portrait done, 
please see Mrs Chapman in the 
office. 

• Students need to be dressed in full 
summer uniform. 

• CDP has the feature of a ‘shoot 
key’ marked on the envelope from 
which you can order and pay 
online with either a credit card or 
paypal. 

• Cash or cheque payments must be 
the correct money in the envelope 
provided, there is no change given 
by CDP. 
 
 
Orders and payments must be 

returned by next Thursday 
16th October, 2014. 

 
 

------------------------------------------------------ 
 
 
 

COMMUNITY NEWS 
 
 
ORANGE REGIONAL CONSERVATORIUM 
 
Instrumental and Vocal Scholarships are 
available. Applications are open from 
September 16th until Thursday 16th October. 
Please ring 6361 7974 if you are interested. 
 

Girls Night In 
I'm organising a 'Girls Night In' fundraiser for 8th 
November. The money raised will be donated to the 
Sammut Family. 
 
Francine is battling terminal cancer and although this is 
heartbreaking for any family to deal with, this is a mum 
with two young girls. 
 
Tickets are only $25 per person which includes 
entertainment, hot & cold finger food and the chance 
to win some great prizes. Dress code for the night is 
Pink Pj's and this will be held at the Ambassador Quality 
Inn, Bathurst Road Orange. 
 
If you would like any further information, please don't 
hesitate to contact me on 0429 020 672. 
 
Regards 
Julianne Pearce 
 
 
 

Orange Region Farmers Markets 
 

This Saturday 11th October – Orange Show 
Ground, Agricultural Pavilion, 8.30am to 12.30pm. 

 
 

 

 

--------------------------------- 
 
 

School Reminders 
 

 Balance of Primary excursion is due by the 
end of this week. If you are not sure where 
you are up to, please see Mrs Chapman. 

 
 School excursion packing list will come 

home later this week. 
 

 School photos/payments are due next 
Thursday 

 


